
     TOWN OF SOMERS 
    LIBRARY BUILDING COMMITTEE 
 
 
       
       April 22, 2009 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:10 PM. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Tim Welch, Bob Socha, Phil Rosenthal, Mike Gruber, Andy Phillips and Irma 
Claman.  Shirley Warner was absent. 
Also present were Francine Aloisa,, Bob C. Socha and John  Wilcox. 
 
The building committee still has not heard from Cutter Enterprises with reference to pco #10. 
 
Discussion was had about pco #59a and 59b.  John Wilcox will send a letter to Cutter in an effort  to solve 
the problem raised in the pco. 
 
The question arose as to the date the books are to be moved into the new section of the library.  The 
original moving date was May 11th, the new date is May 12th.  Cutter is to vacate the space in the new 
portion of the library by May 11th with the carpet installation completed.  The punch list is to be completed 
by that date.  Bob C. Socha will ask Cutter to identify the items that will not be finished before the move. 
 
The building committee walked the floor in the multi-purpose room and found numerous areas of 
sponginess, areas where the staples were missing and areas of the floor that squeaked.  Cutter will be 
advised that the committee would like the plywood sub floor and the shim material all screwed into the 
sleepers. 
 
Bob C. Socha reported on the progress of the job. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7PM. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
      IRMA CLAMAN 
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